
From:                                         WordPress <wordpress@npf.ie>
Sent:                                           09 November 2017 23:52
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     Ireland 2040 Submission from Ian Coyle Coyle
 
Name: Ian Coyle
Surname: Coyle

 
 
Message:
I would like to make an objection to this plan as I feel Drogheda is completely ignored and it will have a
major impact on future growth and planning for Drogheda for the next 20 years
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